
 
 
 
April 21―May 2, 2022 
 
 
 
Dear Friends: 
 
I am pleased to extend my warmest greetings to the Canadian 
Bahá’í community on the occasion of Ridván. 
 
This twelve-day festival, a time of great significance and 
celebration for Bahá’ís across the world, commemorates the 
beginnings of the Bahá'í faith in 1863. Ridvan is also a chance to recognize the many 
contributions that the Bahá’í community have made, and continue to make, to our 
country in all fields of endeavour. 
 
I would like to thank Bahá’ís across the country for their dedication to fostering 
fellowship in the community. Canada is truly a multicultural nation, made stronger 
and more resilient by our diversity 
 
On behalf of the Government of Canada, I offer my best wishes for a memorable 
celebration. 
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
 
The Rt. Hon. Justin P. J. Trudeau, P.C., M.P. 
Prime Minister of Canada 
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